Ref SES (Infant) 008/2016



Sarasas Ektra School Infant Department

15 July 2016

Re: Invitation for attending the "National Mother's Day 2016" Ceremony

To: All parents of students in KG.1

The Infant Department of Sarasas Ektra School will organize the "National Mother's Day 2016" Ceremony on the 10th of August 2016, in celebration of Her Majesty the Queen's 84th birthday, which is on August 12th, 2016. For this activity we will encourage students to show their gratitude and to commemorate the love they have for their mothers.

Therefore, the school would like to invite all parents to attend this ceremony on Wednesday 10th August, 2016 from 08.45 – 11.00 Hrs. We would like to ask all parents who will be attending the ceremony to wear light blue shirt/polo-shirt with polite long trousers or a skirt. We suggest parents take public transport, due to the limited parking space. We are looking forward to welcoming all mothers or guardians for our special occasion and we thank you in advance for your thoughtful consideration.

Sincerely Yours,

(Mrs. Paweenrat Boonsawat)

Director of Infant Department

Acknowledgement Ref. SES.(Infant) 008/2016 of "National Mother's Day 2016" Ceremony

Parent of 1) Mstr./Ms.	Class
2) Mstr./Ms	
☐ I would like to attend the "National Mother's Day 2016☐ I'm unable to attend the ceremony	Ceremony (limited to a maximum of 2 persons)

Return to your homeroom teacher by 25thJuly 2016